
Chess Report. July 2025 
 
We met as usual in The Old Well.  Eight of us again, all willing to tax our brains.  It’s really great that are numbers 
have increased lately and gone are the days of just three people turning up!  My partner for the afternoon hadn’t 
challenged me for many weeks and we had a fabulous game.  Hopefully everyone one else in the group was just 
as happy 😃  
 We meet again on Thursday 7th August, brains sharpened and ready to do battle. 
 
Diana Marks  

‘97% of the global Ascension community who regularly use the techniques reported more peace, love 
and joy in their lives’ 
 


